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I support this water permit renewal. The project supports a wide range of mineral production that is
very necessary for a clean energy transition. The project offers local and regional benefits in the
form of economic development and diversification. Enforcement of water quality standards to
protect human and natural resource interests will be essential, but this project has a positive track
record for the protection of water resources.


